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Issue Date: April 25, 2024 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 

This notice is to inform you that the following list of non-polarized contactors will be made 
obsolete due to low volume.  This is effective immediately.  
 
Part numbers impacted: 

• DCNHR150NFA 

• DCNHR200NFA 

• DCNHR250NFA 

• DCNHR300NFA 

• DCNHR150MFA 

• DCNHR200MFA 

• DCNHR250MFA 

• DCNHR300MFA 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service or Inside 
Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and continued partnership. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 




